
Back to School Plan: 
What Children Need to Know 

 

We cannot wait to see you back at school really soon. To keep us all safe, some things will 
be a little different when we get back to school 

 
 

 
 

 
You must only come to school if 
you are feeling well. If you are 

not feeling well you must stay at 
home. 

Because there are so many of us, we 
will need to ensure that parents and 

pupils don’t congregate and mix when 
entering and leaving school. Parents 

are requested to stay in their cars and 
leave promptly when children are 

dropped off/collected. 

 

Your parents and minders 
are not allowed to come 
into the school this year. 
They must stay in their 
car and you can wave 

when you go through the 
gate, where a teacher will 

be waiting to say good 
morning! You can sanitise 

at the door when you 
come in. 

Washing your hands is so 
important! Please wash them 

before you eat, if you 
sneeze/cough and when you 
come in from the playground. 

There will also 
be hand sanitiser for you to use every time 

you come in to your classroom, this is just to 
help keep our hands 

extra clean! 

 
 

To keep you safe, 
your class will be your bubble. 
Junior Infants to 2nd will be placed 

in pods (groups) where you will sit with 
some of your friends and you will stick 
together to help keep everyone safe. 
3rd to 6th class will be seated 1m apart 
at your desks. You can still talk to 
everyone, but you may not be able to 
sit beside them. Each class bubble will 

stick together, even in the playground.  
You will still do all the fun things with      

your teacher, and you can 
still see all your friends. 

You won’t be able to 
share with your friends 
this year so make sure 
you have all your own 

pencils etc. These will be 
left in your book boxes in 

your classroom. 
 
 
 
 

We know how much you love 
your toys, but we want to keep 
them safe, just as much as you. 
Please leave all your toys, teddies, 

trading cards etc. at home and 
only bring things you need for 

school in your bag. 
 


